
NO. 145-ITPO/1/BDD/2020 
INDIA TRADE PROMOTION ORGANISATION 

 
 

July 21, 2020  
 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
 
Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, it has been decided that the month of April shall be 
treated as a Lean Period month for the FY 2021-22 and 2022-23 only, instead of a Semi 
Peak period month. 

 
This is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority.  
 
 

Sd/- 
Surinder Kumar 

Senior Manager(BDD) 
 
 
 
To: 
All Third Party Fair Organisers  
All Officers/Officials in BDD  
All HoDs of ITPO 
Finance Division (Revenue Department)  
 
Copy for Information to:  
PS to CMD  
PS to ED 
 


